August Update

Greetings! 
Fall is approaching, which means it's almost time for calving and the sale. Every year, we are excited to see the genetic improvement, new beginnings, and the rewards of our hard work. The theme for this year's sale will be "Proven to Improve." Please mark your calendar for November 9th, 2024, for our 19th Annual Bull and Replacement Female Sale. We are planning to offer a great selection of 180 bulls and 200 replacement females.
I am really excited about this year's calf crop. It will feature some of the most advanced and progressive matings, maximizing profitability for our customers. We are looking forward to presenting a great lineup of proven bulls such as Kenworth, Stone Cold, Eclipse, Essential, Broad Range, Eagle, and Honor. Additionally, we have some new matings from Reserve, Kingpin, War Paint, Rarity, Rvr Eagle, DB Iconic, Kenny Rogers, and Deadwood.
As the sale time gets closer, please feel free to call us anytime. We would love to have you visit to view the offerings. We put our hearts and souls into each year's calf crop, and we truly believe that this is the best group we have ever raised.
